OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ACCOUNTANT GENERAL (A&E) HARYANA,
CHANDIGARH

CIRCULAR

In order to switch over from National Pension Scheme to Unified Pension
Scheme, it is requisite that monthly subscription of the employee concerned is deposited into
his/her NPS account for all completed months of subscription.

Therefore, all the officials/officers opting for switch-over from NPS to UPS are
hereby directed to ensure that there are no missing credits in their NPS subscription (from the
date of subscription to till date). This can be done by generating a statement from their
respective NPS accounts. If any missing credits come to notice, the employee concerned should
first make a payment towards the same before initiating the procedure of switch-over to UPS.

This office shall not bear any responsibility for complications arising on account

of due procedure not being followed by the employee concerned.

Sd/-
Sr. Accounts Officer WM(A)

No. WM(A)/UPS/2025-26/240 Dated: 11.06.2025

Copy forwarded to all the Divisional Accountants/Divisional Accounts Officers
concerned for information and further necessary action.

Sr. Accounts Officer WM(A)



